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June 24, 2004 
 
 
Mr. Mark L. Weinberg, General Councel 
Appraisal Subcommittee 
2000 K Street, 
N.W., Suite 310 
!ashington, D.C. 20006 
202-293-6250 Office 
202-293-6251 Fax 
 
Dear Mr. Weinberg, 
 
My name is [DELETION], I am an appriser practicing in Puerto Rico. As stated before, I have 
encountered many problems in obtaining the general certification. I am pending decision from the 
Board of Real Estate Appraiser Examiners of Puerto Rico regarding my request for General 
Certified Appraiser in this state or territory. 
 
I have been turned down a few times by this board to become a certified appraiser since August 
2002. 1 just keep applying with better material each time. Currently, I am wainting on the last round 
of application dated back to almost a year(August 2003). 
 
Having introduce my identity for the record and my problem., 1 am writing this letter to notify the 
Appraisal Subcommittee my interest to obtain any State Field Review and its correspondence since 
January 2004 to the present. 


